From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <bri>deral <bri>deral <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 8:09 AM **To:** Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal

Subject: Re: ROC on LTO Tiger Team 12/11 Report Out -- Env Baseline + Some Modeling

Definitely helpful. Thanks Cathy. Naseem and I are working on the <u>memo</u>. Looking forward to hearing GC's take on the draft BA's EB approach.

On Wed, Dec 12, 2018 at 1:45 AM Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal < cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov wrote:

A11 --

Attached (and copied to the Google folder) is what was covered at Tuesday morning's ROC on LTO Tiger Team Meeting on the Environmental Baseline, and a little bit on modeling (added bonus, too juicy to not share!).

Hope it's helpful -- Cathy

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xvQUzfrtYg-6jZg7ZOnst3zV5XBjdbOs/view?usp=sharing

_-

Brian Ellrott

Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region U.S. Department of Commerce Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612 brian.ellrott@noaa.gov